
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  Times tables 

and spellings 

Date: 11.12.20 

 

Good afternoon, 

We are counting down to Christmas! 

 

Thank you for all the Christmas tinsel. The classroom looks very festive and we are certainly 

getting into the Christmas spirt. The Christmas dinner was as brilliant as usual and we spent 

the whole day making decorations and cards, turning it into a full-on Christmas experience. 

 

Today we have made more decorations and everyone has looked fabulous in their Christmas 

jumper. 

 

Next week we will finish our own chapter of ‘How to Train Your Dragon and do our end of 

term maths assessment. Other than that, we shall do Christmas maths and literacy 

activities.  On Wednesday we shall have a class party day and play games and watch a 

Christmas film. I believe, Mrs Plumb has a few surprises for us too. Please come in party 

clothes! 

 

Homework this week  

As I have to quarantine homework, and I shall not be able to look at it until next year, I 

have asked that the children learn their spellings and continue to learn their tables, ready 

for tests in the New Year. Our text for next term will be Mr Stink, by David Walliams, if 

you wish to give Santa the nod, and links to our new topic, Burps, Bottoms and Bile!! (teeth 

and digestion).   

 

There will be no formal homework over the Christmas period either, so I will not be sending 

out a class letter. I will, however, be inviting six children to join my maths Covid Catch-up 

sessions in the New Year. If your child is invited please accept if you can, as it has been 

very valuable for those who have just completed the first literacy one. 

 

I hope you take this opportunity to spend much deserved family time and I wish you all a 

safe and joyous Christmas.  

 

Best wishes 
 
Jo Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:   

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone 
or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, 
behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr 
Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their 

best. 
 


